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Association of Danish
Pharmacies extends
contract with NNIT for
the operation and
development of
PharmaNet
Association of Danish Pharmacies has chosen to continue their collaboration
with NNIT for a further four years. NNIT will remain responsible for the
operation and development of the PharmaNet system, which is the
backbone of the daily customer service and financial management at more
than 325 pharmacy units across Denmark. NNIT took over responsibility for
the system in 2007.

Association of Danish Pharmacies has decided to retain its partnership with
NNIT regarding on-site development, maintenance, help desk and support
for the pharmacies, as well as the underlying operation of PharmaNet. The
system is used for customer service and financial management. The contract
represents a moderate three-digit million DKK turnover over four years.



”The pharmacies expect an IT system that supports daily business in an
optimal way. So it is paramount for Association of Danish Pharmacies to
offer our members an effective and stable system, which is continually
developed to reflect their business needs," says Anders Kretzschmar, CEO of
Association of Danish Pharmacies. "NNIT has over the past eight years
demonstrated their ability to deliver what we need."

The contract also covers extensive further development of PharmaNet that
will be updated with the newest tools and functionalities to support the
pharmacies’ efficient and swift service of customers and the necessary
advising in connection with the purchase of drugs.

”At NNIT we are proud to be able to once again extend the agreement with
Association of Danish Pharmacies. We strive to build long-lasting
partnerships with our customers based on quality and service, so we regard
this extension as an acknowledgement of our great collaboration through
eight years," says Michael Bjerregaard, Corporate Vice President of NNIT.

More information

Journalist Peter Starup, Association of Danish Pharmacies – +45 26 77 25
99 – pst@apotekerforeningen.dk

Media relations manager Svend Ravn, NNIT – +45 30 79 55 90 –
svrv@nnit.com

NNIT A/S is one of Denmark's leading IT service providers and
consultancies. NNIT A/S offers a wide range of IT services and solutions to
its customers, primarily in the life sciences sector in Denmark and
internationally and to customers in the public, enterprise and finance
sectors in Denmark. As of 31 December 2014, NNIT A/S had more than
2,400 employees.For more information please visit www.nnit.com.
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